
 

 

 
 

14th November 2022 
 

Trip to the Moon  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
We have been exploring our new text ‘Whatever Next’ by Jill Murphy. It is about Baby 
Bear, who travels to the moon in a box. The children have loved imagining being on the 
moon and flying there in their cardboard box rockets! In our curriculum we touch on 
space, but we are not learning specifically about the moon, more that we are facilitating 
creativity, imagination and storytelling language.    
 
On Thursday 17th November, Tiger class will be travelling to the moon and having a 
picnic just like Baby Bear! The children will be making their picnic meal prior to our trip. 
They will be spreading the jam and slicing the bread or fruit. Preparing our picnic snack 
supports the children’s physical development (slicing and spreading) and their 
understanding about healthy snacks.   
 
For our trip to the moon your child will need to bring in some items. They will need:  
 

• A space helmet – colander  
• Space boots – welly boots   
• A teddy bear   
• A picnic blanket – a small blanket  
 

We are extremely excited about our trip to the moon and cannot wait to share this 
experience with your child.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Reception 
Team.   
 
Sincerely,   
The Reception Team   
 


